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Dear Parent(s), 

The priests, deacons, staff, and volunteers hope that your experience here at St. Rose of Lima for your child’s Baptism 

preparation and liturgy went smoothly, and was all that you expected. Please take a few minutes to let us know by 

completing the below questions and returning this form to us; it can be dropped off in the collection basket, at the 

rectory, or mailed to us in the enclosed self-addressed envelope: 

 Regarding the baptism interview, were your expectations different than what transpired? Yes / No   

__________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 Did you feel welcome at the interview?  Yes / No    

o At the class? Yes / No    

o At the baptism? Yes / No 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 Did the baptism class run smoothly?   Yes / No 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 Was the baptism class informative; did it meet your expectations?  Yes / No 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 Was the baptism sacramental celebration joyful & spiritually uplifting?  Yes / No 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 Please share your thoughts about the overall experience? 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you in advance for your assistance! 

We invite you to join the Baptism Program us as we welcome the newest members to our Family of Faith! For 

information on what’s entailed and how you can join this ministry, please contact the rectory at 516.798.4992, or 

michelez@stroseoflimaparish.org.  We look forward to hearing from you. 
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